January 2022
President’s message

I wish everyone a very happy new year, as we continue with this pandemic, which by all accounts, we have to find a way to live through.

I have been President since April 2020 and I must say the first year was very difficult for not only me but us all. As President I tried to keep in touch with all members, by telephone, email and by sending birthday cards and at Christmas sent all members a card and active members a small bag of goodies, as we couldn’t have our usual Christmas get together.

I have carried on doing the same in my second year, in part. We divided members up with Executive to contact members. I also send out a weekly email giving facts and dates and some quotes for the week. Something I hope our members can look forward to!

I haven’t made any resolutions for this New Year, as things are changing so quickly. I tested positive after New Year so am presently in self isolation. I had mild symptoms for about 3 days.

I hope that in 2022 we can continue with our Fundraising and Programme Action work that Stockport club has maintained for over 80 years.

Best wishes everyone
Sue Stringer
President




